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 RADIO CAYMAN 
 
 

08 April 08 

 

Mr. David Archbold 

Director ICTA 

Grand Cayman 

Cayman Islands 

 

 

Dear Mr. Archbold, 

 
Radio Cayman would like to extend gratitude to the ICTA for undertaking this survey, FM 

Broadcasting in the Cayman Islands can only improve with efforts such as this.  

 

We recognize that there are issues with 89.9 and as a result Radio Cayman is in the process of 

acquiring a new transmitter, which is expected on island during the second week of May 

2008.  This will increase the power from three thousand watts to five thousand watts and it 

will transmit a digital signal rather than analog. 

 

As a result of the survey’s findings regarding the reduced coverage in the eastern areas Radio 

Cayman will be engaging the company, which provided the antennas, to conduct an 

evaluation of the antenna pattern. 

 

It was suggested in the survey on page 20 that the transmission plant should be evaluated, but 

I have been assured by Radio Cayman’s engineer that the antenna and transmission line are 

relatively new and it might just be a case of the antenna not being pointed at the correct angle.  

 

Radio Cayman will also work to address the issue of interference, which is being caused by 

89.9 on the frequency used for aeronautical communications. 
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In conclusion, I would like to note that Radio Cayman is still receiving complaints about 

intermittent interruption in its signal in the area of the Butterfield Roundabout in the Industrial 

Park area, which will hopefully be addressed very soon by the ICTA. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 
 

Norma McField 

Acting Director  

                                                                                   


